EVERGREEN

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE

OMMUNIQUE

Being a communication to residents about Hearing Tests

Dear fellow Residents, 14th November, 2017

Please note that we have an audiologist visiting Evergreen to give FREE hearing tests.
She is called Sashni and will be here on the following dates:-

Tuesday 21st November 2017 - between 9.00 and 13.00
Tuesday 5th December 2017 - between 9.00 and 13.00
Wednesday 6th December 2017 - between 13.00 and 17.00

Sister Linda has made the meeting room available on the first floor of the Lifestyle Centre for the tests. If you
would like to arrange a time to come and be tested, please phone Sashni on 010 597 1950 or 079 891 6637

Sashni will also supply, fit, service and fine tune your Hearing Aids and supply batteries, wax guards, drying
capsules and domes directly to you.

Just phone the above numbers to arrange this with her, or contact her by email at :

sashni@smaudiology.co.za
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Cheers Chris Edwards - Communications Portfolio on behalf of your ResCom. (chrisandsue291@gmail.com)



